
May   24th,   2021   
  

Hello   precious   folks   in   the   US!   God   is   good   all   the   time   and   all   the   time   God   is   good!   I   
wanted   to   start   this   letter   with   a   prayer   request:   
  

Augusta--a   faithful   member   of   our   church   family   for   many   years--has   a   daughter   that   was   
sent   to   the   emergency   department   in   mid-May   due   to   a   blood   clot   in   her   brain.   She   is   
currently   in   a   coma-like   condition   but   can   breathe   on   her   own.   Augusta’s   daughter   has   four   
children,   so   please   join   us   in   lifting   up   this   woman   and   her   doctors   in   prayer.   We   appreciate   
all   the   prayer   support   .   
  

Bill   is   still   in   the   more   or   less   the   same   condition.   We   continue   praying   for   him.   Maria   
continues   doing   a   fantastic   job   providing   all   the   medical   care   for   him.   

  
The   Don   church   is   doing   good.   Still   trying   to   know   God   better   and   make   Him   known   in   our   
community.   Recently   we   have   been   finishing   a   series   on   the   Sermon   on   the   Mount   and   also   
studying   the   Book   of   Joshua.     
  

Our   young   generation   has   been   growing   in   the   Lord.   Aaron   
(my   son)   has   written   Christian   poems.   He   was   given   an   
opportunity   to   recite   his   recent   poem   at   the   Don   church.   To   
God   be   the   glory!   Last   Sunday   he   also   conducted   the   
Children’s   Sunday   School   for   the   first   time.   He   shared   his   
testimony   and   a   message   with   the   children.   

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  
  



  
  

Simeon   continues   helping   the   locals   with   their   needs.   
One   local   gentleman   started   coming   to   church   some   
time   ago.   Simeon   did   some   wiring   at   his   house.   
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
  
  

Simeon   also   provided   his   help   with   organizing   a   Baptist   youth   retreat   at   the   Don   lake   this   
spring.   He   used   his   snowmobile   to   haul   the   youths   to   the   cabins   and   back.   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Love   you   guys.   Appreciate   all   the   support,   
Andre   Kudinov   
  
  
  
  
  


